
Our students will be lifelong learners who will be resilient, compassionate, self-sufficient members of society.
CCSD will provide an environment that empowers every student, every day to transfer their learning to life.

Maintenance Report
04.25.23

  Maintenance is steadily keeping us busy. In the back of the High School, we 
brought in 3 loads of shot rock and a load of D1 to build a pad for the 40’ container 
holding the Bio. Mass boiler. Thursday the 20th AP&T used their 50-ton crane to lift 
and place the container.
  Earlier this month Ketchikan Mechanical came over to inspect the district 
sprinkler systems in all three school and recertified each of the systems. This is 
done annually every year.
  Johnson Control came down from Anchorage this month for continued trainer on 
the high schools HVAC hardware and software systems. There are still a few items 
in the school that are being worked on to allow the system to run smoothly.
  Wednesday the 19th we had state bus inspections.
Brent O’Conner, our new Maintenance/Bus driver, returned from his CDL and bus 
endorsement training class. He will be trained on the Hollis bus route and then will 
be taking over that route. We are looking forward to the extra help the routes and 
district maintenance.
  This is also the time for planning and preparing for the districts summer 
maintenance. We are looking forward to a great summer and accomplishing a 
great deal.
  If there are any question regarding fleet and or district maintenance, please don’t 
hesitate to ask.

Daniel Nelson
Maintenance Director 
 




